LETTERS TO PARTICIPANTS ROM MARKUS DETTERBECK
9 June, 2015

Dear Participants of my atelier computer/game music,

It is only a couple of weeks before we will all meet in Pécs. | am so much looking
forward to this event and getting to know you. | am sure we will have wonderful
moments exploring the world of game music.

There will be one song, "Baba Yetu" from the game Civilisation, which is quite
demanding. | would like to ask you to prepare the song thoroughly so that we can
immediately dive into the music from day one. In order to assist you with this | have
prepared playbacks of this piece. Please load the recording of your part on your
.mp3 player or cellphone, and listen and practice your lines. This will make a huge
difference: the better you know the music the more fun you will have singing in the
rehearsals and finally in our big concert event.

Please download your part from my drop box:

Baba Yetu
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/zmzpd338hiuy0a0/AACPKyW3Z0ownxbfHRhdFqgjSa?dI=0

The original recording for you to listen:
https://www.dropbox.com/s/8isfakiv5zpgu05/Baba_Yetu.mp3?dl=0

Feel free to listen and practice the Tenor or Alto SOLO as well. We will then decide in
Pécs who will sing the solo in the concert.

2 July, 2015

Dear Participants of my atelier computer/game music,

Here comes another arrangement for you: this time it is Tetris... | am
sure you all know the game!

Please load the recording of your part on your .mp3 player or cellphone, and listen
and practice your lines. As before you will have your voice part on one channel of
your earphones and the rest of the choir on the other channel.

Please download your part from my drop box:

Tetris
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/gmképiywlgnlpdq/AACNZ_TT6AH461Bf3eiGSKRKa?dI=0

All the best and have a great time preparing our atelier,

Markus



